Vintage Drilling L.L.C.
P. O. Box 158
Loco Hills, NM 88255
505-746-1669

November 19, 2001

To: Mr. Chris Williams
Oil Conservation Division

1625 North French Drive A /
Hobbs, N.M. 88240 e ) /712~ J
Re: Inspection # iBEP0129645588
Terra Federal #1
C’JJ i
Mr. Wil]iams, ‘ va'.i :’7 ,% . ‘1

We have been working with the BLM on this well and a couple of others in this area. On thé
Terra we have an approved plugging procedure from the Roswell BLM office and will be
plugging this well. We are evaluating a couple more shallow gas wells in that area and will either
be putting them back on production or plugging them at the same time that we do the Terra, as it
is so far up there it will be a lot less expensive to do them all at one time..
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We have had several meetings with Conoco, our last one was last Thursday the 15%. They assured
us they would do something to bring the line pressure down on this line starting this week.
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